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 Current enrollment of 433. 
 The garden in the outdoor learning center has been plowed and kindergarten 

students learned how to broadcast plant seeds.  
 Nurse Iley and members of the Masonic Lodge presented the “Fantastic 

Teeth” program to 1st graders on the October 1st.  
 7th-11th Kindergarten administered the Texas Primary Reading Inventory.  
 On October 8th the 1st grade rode the fire trucks around the district. 
 On October 9th the 2nd grade took a walking field trip, touring the historical 

sites in Mineola. 
 On October the 11th Kindergarten students visited the fire station as part of 

Fire Prevention Week.  
 Report card pickup/parent-teacher conferences were held on October 14th. 
 The 1st grade will visit the planetarium at Tyler Junior College on the 23rd as 

part of their science curriculum.  
 Kindergarten will visit the Pumpkin Patch as part of their science curriculum 

on the 25th.  
 The Fall Festival will be held on October 29th.  
 Administration staff members will read to Head Start, PreK and Kindergarten 

students on the 31st.  
 


